
EMBASSY OF INDIA
BANGKOK

***
Corrigendum

This is w.r.t. the Embassy of India’s tender no. Ban/Cons/406/02/2024
dated 08 April 2024 seeking RFP for the outsourcing of CPV services at Embassy
of India, Bangkok.

2. It is hereby informed that the announcement of the results of the
evaluation of Technical Bids, originally scheduled for 8 July 2024, have been
postponed until further notice.

*****


